
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
17th September 2019 
 
 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon - Friday 27th of September 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers  
 
We are hosting a Macmillan Coffee Afternoon on Friday the 27th of September from 1.30pm- 2:45 
pm. Your child can bring money on the day to purchase cakes and biscuits.  
 
Any donations of cakes or other confectionery will be greatly appreciated but please be aware that 
all items must be nut free. 
  
The event will cost 50p for entry which includes tea, coffee, juice and a biscuit. Other delicious 
treats to eat or take away will be priced on the day.   
 
Yours sincerely   
 

Student Council  
 
 
Post 16   
Student Council  
 


